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Business case - Former Masters site 

 
Council has been working closely with the business analyst (Savills) over the past four weeks 
with a view to providing a business case on the former Masters site for the 20 December 
Council meeting. 
 
Over this time there has been extensive collection and analysis of data to prepare the report 
and to complete in such a short timeframe has been extremely ambitious.   
 
All efforts (both internal and external) have been undertaken to work to the meeting 
timeframe. 
 
 
We will continue to work on the report and as soon as available will place on the website with 
other business papers. 

 
 


